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The report was based on the FOFC Report
and the JJMA Common Hull Study…

The major differences are in the timing of

Construction and cost of construction.

JJMA study provided realistic cost

estimates for both SWATH and

Monohull implementations.

Timing changes invoked a more

realistic timeline f rom a 

Congressional funding standpoint



Admiral Cohen is dedicated to the 
renewal of the UNOLS Fleet.

His POM-04 budget included $80M for
Ocean Class vessel and he plans to 
continue to vigorously promote 
UNOLS Fleet renewal.



Ocean Ships

Regional Ships

Other Ships

SW Pacific
$63-80

Draft Navy Implementation Plan
for Fleet Renewal

Pacific
$ 28-37

Atlantic
$ 28-37

NW Pacific
$63-80

Gulf of Mexico
$28-37

SE Atlantic
$63-80

Program costs (in millions) with lower number representing Mono -Hull and higher 
number for SWATH construction.

NE Atlantic
$63-80

ARRV
$70
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While at the present time there are no funds appropriated for   
UNOLS Fleet renewal by Congress:

NSF has expressed an commitment
to funding the Regional Class

Navy has expressed continuing
commitment to construction
Of the Ocean Class.


